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Fetal Alcohol Spectrum Disorders Training Opportunity 

To schedule an Introduction to FASDs training session, please contact: 

Introduction to FASDs is a 
curriculum to educate clinical 
sta˜ on the e˜ects of prenatal 
alcohol exposure. Take advantage 
of this opportunity by scheduling a 
workshop. 

Training details: 
•One or two hour training 
sessions available, can be 
customized as needed 

•Materials provided include 
patient brochures, clinic 
posters, and FASD prevention 
and screening guidelines and 
resources 

•Training content approved by 
the Centers for Disease Control 
and Prevention (CDC) 

Participants in the training 
session will: 

•Learn about the lifelong e˜ects 
of FASDs 

•Become familiar with how FASDs 
are diagnosed and why early 
intervention is important 

•Learn about screening 
techniques to determine who is 
at risk for an alcohol exposed 
pregnancy 

• Identify ways to improve 
communication with patients 
about their alcohol use 


